
Posted May 18, 2019 

NEW HAVEN TOWNSHIP CHLORIDE APPLICATION 
 

 

 

 

Dear Patrons, 
 
 
Chloride application for dust control will occur sometime the first 
full week of June 2019 –target date June 4. We aren’t able to 
control exact timing due to contractor supply of material. The 
cost is $81 for 300 feet. This is about 1/2 the shared cost as voted 
on at the annual meeting. Additional footage can be purchased at 
cost. Note: Private drive applications will not be accepted through 
the township. 
If you wish to have chloride applied, come to the Town Hall : 
May 28 4:30-6:30pm, May 29 8:00-10:30am, May 30 4:30-
6:30pm, May 31 4:30 - 6:30pm, or June 1 8-10:30am. Each 
parcel owner must pay by check or money order with the address 
identified. Stakes must be in place by June 2.        
Contact Ann Fahy—Gust with any questions. 
 
 
 

New Haven Town Hall 
9024 Co Rd 3 NW 

Oronoco MN 55960 
507-206-9772 

nhtownship@bevcomm.net 
  

 

   
 


